
 

 

Youth  STUFF 
 

     
 

    STUDENT MINISTRIES 
 
 
 

Check out our website for the 
latest events, pictures, leader bios, 
prayer requests and more! 
www.wlayouth.org 

 

CLUB CORE (Grades 6-8) 

Sunday, September 11, 9:15 a.m. SHIFT  resumes the CORE. 
 

Tuesday, September 13, 6:30 – 8:30 p.m. 9
th

 Annual Mini-Golf 

Tournament…Drop off at Forest Glen Golf Centre. Pick up at Dairy 
Queen. Cost: $5 + DQ 
 
 

SENIOR CORE (Grades 9-12) 

Wednesday, September 14, 7:00 p.m. Season Kick-off Event at the 
CORE. 
 

September 23 – 24, Fall Retreat at The Lambton Centre. Cost: $40 

 
 

YOUNG ADULTS (18-25ish) 

Thursday, 7:00 p.m. Bible study in the Fireside Room 
 

For more info email Michelle at wlayoungadults@gmail.com 
 

 
  
A Note to Our Guests: 

We’re happy you are here today and hope that being with us will 
be a help to you in learning to know and love our great God. 
Please take a moment to fill out a “Let Us Know You Are Here” 
card and bring it to the Welcome Kiosk in the South Foyer. We 
have a packet of information and a gift for you there! 

You can use the back of the card to ask a question or provide us 
with any information that you think might help us serve you. And 
you can email us at info@wlachurch.org,  or check out our website 
www.wlachurch.org, or phone us at (519) 471-8716. Thanks for 
being with us! 

 
 
 
 Mike Wilkins, Pastor 
 Lyall Mix, Associate Pastor: Director of Adult Ministries 

Chad Louwerse, Director of Worship Arts Ministries 
Graham Buchanan, Director of Youth Ministries 
Dave De Smit, Director of Junior High Ministries 
Ruth Mullen, Interim Director of Children’s Ministries 
Janis Murphy, Office Manager 

 

September 4, 2011 

This Sunday@  W.L.A.  

 
10:00 a.m.               Worship Service [COMMUNION]   
This morning, we conclude our introduction to a series beginning next Sunday 
by considering the experiences of Paul in his work as an apostle of Christ.    
SERMON:  Paul in his Prime. Part 3 2 Corinthians 11:30-33  
 

PLEASE NOTE:   At the conclusion of the Service, we will be receiving an extra 
offering for our Benevolent Fund, by which we help with financial needs that 
arise within our church family. 
 
10:00 a.m.     Summer GROWZONE                      
(Based on 2010/11 school year. Kids “move up” next Sunday.) 
JK-SK (Grasshoppers) in Grasshopper Room 
Grades 1-3 (Explorers) In Exploration Station 
 

This Week  IN THE LIFE OF WEST LONDON 

Tuesday, 6:15 – 7:30 a.m.  Women’s Morning Prayer 
We resume on Tuesday, September 13

th
.  For more details contact 

Deb Wilkins at dwilkins@compassion.ca.  
 

Tuesday, 9:30 – 11:30 a.m. Playgroup 

The Nursery is open every Tuesday for parents with young children to 
spend time together in a fun space…enjoying the company of other 
kids and parents. Bring your own snacks & coffee! 
 

Thursday, 6:00–7:30 a.m. Men’s Prayer & Accountability 

We’re back at it: reading something worth thinking about (usually by 
John Piper), praying about it and WLA and our missionaries and one 
another and challenging one another to live the life that Christ calls us 
to. (Then some of us have breakfast at the Malibu!) Questions? Contact 
Mike Wilkins at mike@wlachurch.org. 
 

Thursday, Noon  Forevergreen Luncheon 

Our senior’s ministry resumes with a barbecue at the home of Bill & Liz 
Russell. Driving directions are available at the Kiosk. 
 

Thursday, 7:00 p.m. Growzone Meeting 

Ruth Mullen (our Interim Director of Children’s Ministries) invites all 
Growzone volunteers to The “X” to get acquainted with her and receive 
important information and training. 
 

Thursday, 7:00 p.m. Choir Rehearsal 

If you love singing you can contact Chad at chad.louwerse@gmail.com 
 

On Beyond    THIS WEEK  

September 11, 9:15 & 11:00 a.m. “Glory in the Face” 

We return to our regular format of two Morning Worship Services and 
start a new sermon series based on 2 Corinthians about getting to 

know Christ more personally through our circumstances. 
 
 

 

 

On Beyond    THIS WEEK cont’d  

September 11  Bible Quizzing 

We welcome newcomers to our Quizzing Teams. This year they will be 
studying and memorizing Hebrews and 1 & 2 Peter... 
Junior Quizzing (Grades 4-6) begins next Sunday at 11:00 a.m. 

Contact: Nancy Blackwell, 519-666-3238. 
Senior Quizzing (Grades 7-12) begins next Sunday at 10:45 a.m. 

Contact Paula Van Brenk, 519-652-5651. 
 

September 14, 9:15 – 11:30 a.m. TLC Registration 
The Ladies Connection… is a morning out for women of all ages to 
deeper their connection with the Lord and each other through prayer 
and study. Childcare is available. 
 

Friday, September 16, 6:30 p.m. FX Live 
Our next exciting family event will be held in conjunction with other city 
churches at North Park. Advance tickets can be purchased at North 
Park Community Church or online at www.northpark.ca. 
 

Sunday, October 2, 7:00 Membership Class 

Interested in becoming a member of West London, (or just finding out 
what’s involved?)  Let us know you are interested in attending this 90-
minute information meeting. 
 

October 21-23  West London Men’s Weekend 
Gentlemen! Do plan ahead and save this weekend for a great 
experience with the men of West London. This year, it’s at Christian 
Horizons. 

 

Other Important  NOTES   
FULL-TIME STAFF CHANGES… Teri Lynn Baker has now 
concluded her West London ministry as our Director of Children’s 
Ministries, in view of her upcoming wedding. (We’ll say our thanks for 
her four years of faithful service and our farewells on Sunday, 
September 18

th
.)  Last summer’s ZONECAMPS Director, Ruth 

Mullen, has been appointed our Interim Director of Children’s 
Ministries.  She would be glad to hear of your interest in serving in our 

Children’s work in the year ahead! 
 

Looking for West London ways to serve the Lord this fall? 
… Growzone (children in JK to Grade 5) needs greeters & helpers. 
Please contact ruth@wlachurch.org  if you are interested. 
... Seedlings (babies to children in JK) needs teachers & helpers 
during the 11 a.m. service. Please visit the Kiosk for more information. 
… ESL for Women needs volunteers. Please see insert for details. 

 

Growzone  NOTES  

Our thanks in advance to next Sunday’s Nursery workers… 
9:15 a.m. Trish & Sarah MacLeod, Rick Curley, Sandra Pettit, Bertha 

Blockeel, Aaron & Sara Haig, Graham & Nancy Reid; 

11:00 a.m. Charlene Tulloch, Russell & Olga Irodenko. 
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